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We are changing the format of the newsletters for next year. All posts will be sent by snail mail or email.   

May your best holiday wish come true. It has been my pleasure to write the newsletter over the past 

year. I am so glad that I have been able to participate. I thank you for the opportunity. I’d like to open 

the floor to you. 

What I’d like from you, dear reader, are articles, poetry, local history, points of interest, a candidate you 

support and why, or anything else you’d like to write about pertaining to Democracy. 300 words or less. 

Please send your contribution to admin@acdwc.org 

 

The Newly Installed Officers: 

President: Ann Mostoller 

Vice President Millie Taylor 

Secretary Ann Miller 

Treasurer Jan Newsome. 

Nominating Committee Nancy Lain Highfill (Chair) 

 



During a ZOOM Annual meeting on Sunday, November 14th, we elected and installed the new officers 

for the Anderson County Democratic Women’s Club. We had a special guest join us, Pat Combs from 

Chattanooga. Pat is an active member of her local chapter of Democratic Women’s Club serving in many 

leadership positions. She is also active in TFDW and Hamilton County Democratic party where she held 

office. Among her many accomplishments she was campaign manager for Dr. Mary Headrick in her bid 

for US House. We were honored to have her install our new 2022 ACDWC officers.  Thank you Pat 

Combs. 

 

More Important News 

 

Volunteers needed for all committees:  Hospitality, Ways & Means, and the Nominating Committee 

which nominates the officers. Sign up and get active in a committee to offer support to the club. 

 

We will NOT be having a Christmas Party this month. 

 

Letter from Former President Betsy Speed 

Greetings all & Happy Holidays! 

A GREAT big thank you to all ACDWC members and to our hard working, dedicated board members! 

I am proud to have served as president of this club for the past 2 years. We are one of the largest clubs 

in the Tennessee Federation of Democratic Women, with 80+ members. "There is strength in numbers." 

Let's keep our membership strong by each of us inviting someone to join. Next year should be eventful 

with the mid terms coming up. Hopefully there will be more opportunities to gather in person. 

At our November meeting on Zoom we elected a new slate of officers for the upcoming year. Keep up 

the good work and be proud of our impact on the community. 

With Gratitude, 

Betsy Speed 


